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September 22, 185656

Hon, Glemn L. “mmons, Commissioner
Bursau of Indian Affairs
Department of the Interior

Washington 25, D. C. Nast~
C ~ 3

Dear Mr. Commiszionsr:

I am writing yon ralative to a seriss of three
industrial development meatings near the Indian reservations in
North Dakota. These meetings were held at Dunseith, Nerth Dakota,
the evening of September 14, at New Town, North Dakota, at noon
Thursday, the 16th, and at Devils Lake, North Dakota, the avsning
of September 15th,

My information is that an extreme amount of
enthusiasm for the development of an electronic industry in these
various communities was evidenced by the large attendance. Your
Assistant, Carl Beck, told thd assembled people of the active pros-
pects in the electronics industry for the communities adjacent to
Indian reservations. I would aporeciate it very much if you could
keen me informed of any further developments there may be.

Thanking you and with kindest ragards, I am

Sincersly,
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